
16756 & 16764 Bayview Avenue 
 
The proposed 6 story apartment building is a very bad idea. That part of the street is a narrow 2 lane 

street and is already a bottleneck for traffic - especially for EMS enroute to Southlake hospital and for 

fire trucks. I will bring this situation to their attention and you should also.  

Also, that building will obstruct much of the sunshine for most of my block on Ainsworth Dr. and for 

those houses on Bayview for sure. I'm a senior that spends all the winter months here so my sunshine 

and Vitamin D are very important to my physical and psychological well-being. You must not deprive us 

of our sun.  

We already have extra traffic from the new medical centre at Bayview and Mulock. We cannot tolerate 

even more for reasons that i mentioned above. 

Please DO NOT approve this project. I and other neighbours are going to a lot of trouble disputing this. 

You should have realized that this is a very ill-advised plan. You can earn your extra property taxes 

elsewhere. 

Marie Demkiw 

529 Ainsworth Dr., Newmarket, ON L3Y 8W9 

 


